
Chesterton Utility CSO Notification
August 17, 2018
PUBLIC NOTICE
CSO Community Notification
In compliance with Indiana law, 327 IAC
5-2.1-6(1) (Combined Sewer Overflow Public
Notification Rule), the Chesterton Utility is re-
quired to notify the local media sources, af-
fected public and other interested persons in
and around the Chesterton area of their right to
request receipt of CSO notification. Any entity
or individual desiring direct notification of CSO
events, either by mail or email, is requested to
include their contact information in a written re-
quest submitted to: Chesterton Utility Superin-
tendent, 300 League Lane, Porter, IN  46304.
Mr. Dave Ryan
Superintendent
Town of Chesterton Utility
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